
 
As a resident of Columbia Co. for 56 years, I do not want to be included in a large city of Metro Portland 
area. We want to continue to be represented as a rural community per our constitutional right to 
choose this life style. Thank you for respecting that choice! 
 
Donna Dietrich 
32079 Beaver Homes Rd. 
Rainier OR 97048 
Sent from my iPad 
 


